FEBRUARY 2014



Neighborhood meeting

Greenfield Avenue - 84th - 92nd

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is reconstructing the Zoo Interchange through 2018. As part of the Zoo Interchange project, WisDOT is implementing various traffic mitigation improvements to ease congestion on the freeway and local roads.

BACKGROUND

To keep traffic moving through construction zones, other roadways in the area will likely experience an increase in traffic; Greenfield Avenue is one of those roadways.

Closures that will impact Greenfield Avenue:

- The existing ramp in the core of the Zoo Interchange for traffic coming from the east and heading to the south will be closed for a long duration.
- The Bluemound Road bridge over US 45 and the 92nd Street bridge over I-94, will both be rebuilt.

Under consideration:

- Removing parking on the north side Greenfield Avenue from 84th to 92nd from the fall of 2014 to 2017
- This segment of Greenfield Avenue will likely be resurfaced in 2017 to repair extra wear from the additional traffic and to add bicycle accommodations

WisDOT and the City of West Allis are working closely together on these projects and would like your input regarding these proposed improvements.

Please plan to attend the meeting and give us your input!

MEETING INFORMATION

Council Chambers

Wednesday, February 19, 2014 4 p.m. - 6 p.m.* West Allis City Hall, Common

7525 W. Greenfield Avenue

*Open house - stop in anytime

TIMING

Roadway work - Fall 2014

CONTACT

Chris Hager, P.E. WisDOT 141 NW Barstow Waukesha, WI 53187 262.521.4433 Christopher.Hager@dot.wi.gov





